

RRM'S Request for Determination of Vested Rights Appendix C: Historical Documents

Index

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher		
F	Appendix C-1: Documents Relating to County Approvals, Etc.				
C-1.1	Permit No. 404	1959	Riverside County		
C-1.2	CU-1146	1970	Riverside County		
C-1.3	RP-118	1982	Riverside County		
C-1.4	RCL-118 S1	2013	Riverside County		
C-1.5	RCL-118 S2	2016	Riverside County		
C-1.6	RCL-118 S4	2020	Riverside County		
C-1.7	2004 Judgment	2004	Superior Court for		
			Riverside County		
C-1.8	First Amended Judgement	2013	Superior Court for		
			Riverside County		
C-1.9	Second Amended	2016	Superior Court for		
	Judgement		Riverside County		
C-1.10	Kerry Shapiro Declaration				
Appendi	ix C-2: Documents Produced by	j the State N	Iining and Geology Board		
	(and Relate	ed Entities)			
C-2.1	The Clay Resources and	1928	California State Mining		
	Ceramic Industry of		Bureau		
	California, Bulletin No. 99				
C-2.1.1	Bulletin No. 99 Map	1928	California State Mining		
	Showing Location of Clay		Bureau		
	Properties in Temescal and				
	Part of Santa Ana Canyons				
C-2.2	The Alberhill and Other	Set. 1942	United States Geological		
	Clay Deposits of Temescal		Survey		
	Canyon, Riverside County,				
	California				
C-2.3	Geology and Mineral	1961	California Department of		
	Resources of the Corona		Natural Resources,		
	South Quadrangle, Bulletin		Division of Mines		
	No. 178				

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-2.3.1	Geologic Map of Corona	1961	California Department of
	South Quadrangle, Bulletin		Natural Resources,
	No. 178		Division of Mines
C-2.4	Mines and Mineral	1961	California Department of
	Resources of Riverside		Natural Resources,
	County, California		Division of Mines and
	(unpublished, preliminary		Geology
	manuscript)		
C-2.5	Mineral Land Classification	1991	California Department of
	of the Temescal Valley		Conservation, Division of
	Area, Riverside County,		Mines and Geology
	California, Special Report		
_	165		
C-2.5.1	Special Report 165, Plate 2a,	1991	California Department of
	Mineral Land Classification		Conservation, Division of
	(Metallic Minerals) Map of		Mines and Geology
	the Northern Temescal		
C 0 F 1	Valley Area	1001	C life i D
C-2.5.1	Special Report 165, Plate 4a	1991	California Department of
	Mineral Land Classification		Conservation, Division of
	(Aggregates) Map of the		Mines and Geology
	Northern Temescal Valley Area		
C-2.6	Report of the State	1888	California State Mining
C-2.0	Mineralogist, Vol. 8 (1888)	1000	Bureau
C-2.7	Report of the State	1892	California State Mining
C 2.7	Mineralogist, Vol. 11 (1892)	1072	Bureau
C-2.8	Report of the State	1917	California State Mining
C 2. 0	Mineralogist, Vol. 15 (1917)	1517	Bureau
C-2.9	Report of the State	1924	California State Mining
	Mineralogist, Vol. 20 (1924)		Bureau
C-2.10	Report of the State	1929	State of California,
-	Mineralogist, Vol. 25 (1929),		Division of Mines and
	Riverside County		Mining
C-2.11	Report of the State	1932	Division of Mines
	Mineralogist, Vol. 28 (1932)		

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher	
C-2.12	Report of the State	1935	Division of Mines	
	Mineralogist, Vol. 31 (1935)			
C-2.13	Report of the State	1938	Division of Mines	
	Mineralogist, Vol. 34 (1938)			
C-2.14	Report of the State	1941	Division of Mines	
	Mineralogist, Vol. 37			
C-2.15	Report of the State	1945	Division of Mines	
	Mineralogist, Vol. 41 (1945)			
C-2.16	The Temescal Tine District,	December	United States Geological	
	Riverside, California	1945	Survey	
C-2.17	Mining and Milling	1937	United States Bureau of	
	Methods and Costs at the		Mines	
	Glass-Sand Plant of P.J.			
	Weisel, Inc., Corona, Calif.			
C-2.18	California Division of	1977	Division of Mines and	
	Mines Open File Report 77-		Geology	
	14, Riverside County			
C-2.19	Geology of the Northern	March	Division of Mines and	
	Peninsular Ranges,	1971	Geology	
	Southern California:			
	Geologic Guide and Road			
	Log			
C-2.20	Historic American	June 1966	Historic American	
	Engineering Record No.		Engineering Record	
_	178, Prado Dam			
C-2.21	"Temescal Tin District"	1888-1890	Private Mining Engineer	
			Reports	
C-2.21.1	Map of San Jacinto Estate	1888-1890	Private Mining Engineer	
	and Tin District		Reports	
C-2.21.2	Map of Tin District	1888-1890	Private Mining Engineer	
0.0.00		3.5 4000	Reports	
C-2.22	"Californian Clays Require	May 1922	Pacific Mining News	
	Special Treatment to Meet			
	Metallurgical Demands"			
	A	- 1 Nar	au Autialaa	
Appendix C-3: Historical Newspaper Articles				

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.1	"South Riverside: A Town Which Has Sprung Up By	Sept. 24, 1887	South Riverside Bee
	Magic"	1007	
C-3.2	"Local Notes"	Aug. 20, 1892	South Riverside Bee
C-3.3	"Local Notes"	April 16, 1904	Corona Courier
C-3.4	"A Corona Product: Granite Which Equals the World Fame Barre"	August 18, 1906	Corona Courier
C-3.5	"Corona Product in Great Demand"	July 5, 1907	Corona Independent
C-3.6	"Corona, The Crown of the Valley"	July 5, 1907	Corona Independent
C-3.7	"Much Interest Manifested in Organization [Chamber of Commerce]"	Dec. 15, 1910	Corona Independent
C-3.8	"El Sobrante Land Company"	1911	Sunset Magazine
C-3.9	"Sale of 43,000 Acres in Riverside County"	Jan 26, 1911	Corona Independent
C-3.10	"Corona's Progress"	August 3, 1911	Corona Courier
C-3.11	"Our Crushed Rock Industry"	March 30, 1911	Corona Independent
C-3.12	"Spur Track to the Rhyolite Crushed Rock Plant"	May 4, 1911	Corona Independent
C-3.13	"The Fourth Big Rock Plant to Operate Soon"	Oct. 19, 1911	Corona Independent
C-3.14	"Official Squabble: Corona's Mayor Accused of Playing Poker by Chief and Committee of Citizens Investigates"	January 24, 1916	Los Angeles Times
C-3.15	"Santa Fe Considering Temecula Canyon Road"	Feb. 11, 1916	Riverside Daily Press

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.16	"Interest in Old Mine"	Feb. 14,	Los Angeles Times
		1916	
C-3.17	"Temescal Tin Mine May Be	May 9,	Los Angeles Times
	Reopened"	1917	
C-3.18	"Deal for Temescal Tin	August	Corona Daily
	Mine and Other Property	25, 1917	Independent
	Closed"		
C-3.19	"Local Notes"	February	Corona Daily
		26, 1918	Independent
C-3.20	"Tin Mine Not to be	March 22,	Corona Courier
	Worked At Present"	1918	
C-3.21	"Says Tin Mine Proposition	March 25,	Corona Daily
	Never Looked Brighter"	1918	Independent
C-3.22	"United States is Interested	Jul 12,	Corona Daily
	in Tin"	1918	Independent
C-3.23	"Will Reopen Tine Mine"	Feb. 2,	Los Angeles Times
		1920	
C-3.24	"Quarry Sale was Big	Sept. 10,	Corona Courier
	Transaction"	1920	
C-3.25	"Corona Featured by Writer	Jan. 14,	Corona Courier
	in L.A. Examiner"	1921	
C-3.26	"Plan Rail Line Into	Feb. 27,	Los Angeles Times
	Temescal"	1923	
C-3.27	"M.J. Riley, of Denver, Will	Sept. 21,	Corona Courier
	Have Men at Work	1923	
	Monday"		
C-3.28	"L.A. Mine Officials Confer	Oct. 5,	Corona Courier
	with Corona Business Men"	1923	
C-3.29	"Rumored Development"	Dec. 7,	Corona Courier
		1923	
C-3.30	"Temescal Ranch Land Sold	Nov. 4,	Corona Daily
	to Big Company"	1924	Independent
C-3.31	"Silica Industry Will Be	Dec. 19,	Corona Courier
	Started in Corona"	1924	
C-3.32	"Corona Happenings	Jan. 5,	Corona Daily
	During 1924"	1925	Independent

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.33	"Corona Tin Mines Will Be	April 21,	Corona Daily
	Opened, Is Report"	1926	Independent
C-3.34	"Corona Tin Mines Will Be	April 23,	Corona Courier
	Opened, Is Report"	1926	
C-3.35	"Country's Only Tin Mine	April 25,	Los Angeles Times
	Here"	1926	
C-3.36	"Corona Santa Fe Asks to	May 14,	Corona Courier
	Lease Proposed Railway"	1926	
C-3.37	"Sheriff's Sale on Execution	Oct. 1,	Corona Courier
	Notice [Corona Silica Co.]"	1926	
C-3.38	"Sheriff's Sale on Execution	Oct. 15,	Corona Courier
	Notice [Corona Silica Co.]"	1926	
C-3.39	"Tin Mine Stock Offered in	Jan. 14,	Corona Daily
	Salt Lake"	1926	Independent
C-3.40	"Tin Mine Visited by	April 16,	Corona Daily
	Corona Men on Inspection	1927	Independent
	Tour"		
C-3.41	"Improvements at Silica	April 29,	Corona Courier
	Plant to Increase Output"	1927	
C-3.42	"Santa Fe Finishes Rip-Rap	May 11,	Corona Daily
	Quarrying"	1927	Independent
C-3.43	"Co-Operate with Tin Mine	Sept. 9,	Corona Courier
	People on Better Road"	1927	
C-3.44	"County Rich in Mineral	Oct. 24,	Corona Daily
	Wealth Says J.L. Davis"	1927	Independent
C-3.45	"Community Chatter"	Feb. 7,	Corona Daily
		1928	Independent
C-3.46	"Corona Visitors Tell Folks	April 11,	Corona Daily
	Back Home About 'Us'"	1928	Independent
C-3.47	"Silica Plant in Corona Area	Oct. 9,	Corona Daily
	is Growing Rapidly"	1928	Independent
C-3.48	"The Optimistic Outlook!"	March 29,	Corona Courier
		1929	
C-3.49	"Meeting Mostly Talk"	July 26,	Corona Daily
		1930	Independent

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.50	"Corona Rock and Gravel	May 18,	Corona Daily
	Approved State's Contract"	1931	Independent
	and "Phillips Quarry to Be		
	Reopened; Ask Spur Track"		
C-3.51	"Work is Started Today On	June 16,	Corona Daily
	Quarry in Corona Area"	1931	Independent
C-3.52	"News and Comment"	June 17,	Corona Daily
		1931	Independent
C-3.53	"Success of Bond Election	Sept. 30,	Corona Daily
	Means Much to Corona:"	1931	Independent
	"Reservoir's Dam Near		
	Corona To Cost Nine		
	Million;" and "Immense		
	Lake in Corona Area As		
	Result of Bonds."		
C-3.54	"Corona Prosperity	Oct. 2,	Corona Daily
	Assured by Bond Election	1931	Independent
	Affirmative Vote Tuesday"		
C-3.55	"Dismantled Quarry May	April 15,	Corona Courier
	Be Rebuilt by New Land	1932	
	Holders"		
C-3.56	"Arlington Road to Cajalco	Oct. 13,	Corona Courier
	Dam Being Surfaced;	1933	
	Temescal Canyon Link Is		
	Being Widened by Relief		
	Crew"		
C-3.57	"County Roads Get Fed.	March 9,	Corona Courier
	Maintenance," and "Cajalco	1934	
	Road Deeds Given		
	Supervisors"		
C-3.58	"Nearby Rock Plants in	June 25,	Corona Daily
	Steady Operation"	1934	Independent
C-3.59	"Cajalco Road Rights to	Oct. 25,	Corona Daily
	[County]"	1934	Independent
C-3.60	"Field Trip and Picnic for	July 22,	Corona Daily
	Two Mineralogy Classes	1935	Independent
	Tonight"		

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.61	"Heavy Sands Shipments,"	Aug. 20,	Corona Daily
	and "Cajalco Site is Granted	1935	Independent
	M.W.D."		
C-3.62	"Cajalco Highway Open to	Sept. 9,	Corona Daily
	Travel"	1935	Independent
C-3.63	"Theatre Officials Visit	Dec. 23,	Corona Daily
	Cajalco Dam; New Road is	1935	Independent
	Rushed"		
C-3.64	"Alias Summons [Cajalco	Jan. 8,	Corona Daily
	Road]"	1937	Independent
C-3.65	"Survey South of City for	Aug. 13,	Corona Courier
	Aqueduct"	1937	
C-3.66	"Date Set for Second	Oct. 27,	Corona Daily
	Cajalco Jury Trial"	1937	Independent
C-3.67	"As I See It [P.J. Weisel	Jan. 7,	Corona Courier
	Silica Sand Co.]"	1938	
C-3.68	"Ainsworth Describes	May 30,	Corona Daily
	Workings of P.J. Weisel	1938	Independent
	Silica Plant"		
C-3.69	"Dodge Party Views Rock	Sept. 28,	Los Angeles Daily News
	Quarries"	1938	
C-3.70	"Paving Stone Company	Nov. 28,	Corona Daily
	Opens Plant Near City"	1938	Independent
C-3.71	"Flynn Anticipates Good	Jan. 7,	Corona Daily
	Year in Rock Business"	1939	Independent
C-3.72	"Two Coronans Hurt in	May 27,	Corona Daily
	Auto Accident [Quarry]"	1939	Independent
C-3.73	"Rock Hauled to Long	Oct. 10,	Corona Daily
	Beach for Breakwater	1939	Independent
	Work"		
C-3.74	"Stones Picked Up on Dam	Oct. 25,	Corona Daily
	Site"	1939	Independent
C-3.75	"Blarneystone Rock Goes to	Dec. 14,	Corona Daily
	Prado Dam"	1939	Independent
C-3.76	"Story of the Carl Bliss	Dec. 20,	Corona Daily
	Batch Plant"	1939	Independent

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.77	"Stones Picked Up On	May 15,	Corona Daily
	Prado Dam"	1940	Independent
C-3.78	"Leaders to Back Industrial	Sept. 11,	Corona Daily
	Plan"	1940	Independent
C-3.79	"Silica Sand Plant Forms	Sept. 25,	Corona Daily
	Topic of Club Talk"	1940	Independent
C-3.80	"Purchase Option Filed on	March 31,	Corona Daily
	Quarry"	1940	Independent
C-3.81	"Fires Is Burning In Hoag	July 15,	Corona Daily
	Canyon"	1941	Independent
C-3.82	"New Brick Plant is	Oct. 13,	Corona Daily
	Prepared to Start	1941	Independent
	Operations Soon"		
C-3.83	"Old Tin Mine Near Corona	March 30,	Corona Daily
	May Operate Produce	1942	Independent
	Metal Vitally Needed by		
	Country" and "Private		
	Interests to Have Federal		
	Financial Aid"		
C-3.84	"Original Tin Mine	April 29,	Corona Daily
	Company Minutes in 1891	1942	Independent
	Show Stockholders'		
	Enthusiasm for Project"		
C-3.85	"Rush Test Mill at Tin Mine	March 1,	Corona Daily
	To Be Ready in Six Weeks"	1943	Independent
C-3.86	"Memory Lane"	Oct. 6,	Corona Daily
		1943	Independent
C-3.87	"P.J. Weisel Industrial	Dec. 24,	Corona Daily
_	Sands Division"	1943	Independent
C-3.88	"Silica Sand Output At	April 30,	Corona Daily
_	New Calif. High"	1945	Independent
C-3.89	"Coronans and Owens-	Oct. 8,	Corona Daily
	Illinois Officials Look Over	1945	Independent
	Silica Plant Recently Bought		
	from Mr. P.J. Weisel		
C-3.90	"Corona Founders"	March 8,	Corona Daily
		1948	Independent

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.91	"New Brick Plant is Being	Jan. 18,	Corona Daily
	Started South of Corona"	1949	Independent
C-3.92	"Cook Girl"	March 28,	South Gate Daily Press
		1951	Tribune
C-3.93	"New Construction in	May 22,	Corona Daily
	Neighboring Areas"	1953	Independent
C-3.94	"Aqueduct Tunnel Digging	Oct. 14,	Los Angeles Times
	Finished"	1953	
C-3.95	"County Approves Quarry	April 14,	Corona Daily
	at Norco"	1954	Independent
C-3.96	"City Manager Opposed to	June 30,	Corona Daily
	Dump Near Corona City"	1955	Independent
C-3.97	"No Dump Ground in	July 6,	Corona Daily
	Temescal, Says Council"	1955	Independent
C-3.98	"Mail Bag"	July 8,	Corona Daily
		1955	Independent
C-3.99	"Planners Deny Permit for	Aug. 10,	Corona Daily
	Garbage Dump Near	1955	Independent
	Corona"		
C-3.100	"Supervisors Set Hearing	Aug. 22,	Corona Daily
	Date on Garbage Dump"	1955	Independent
C-3.101	"Thumbs Down on	Oct. 18,	Corona Daily
	Proposed Garbage Dump"	1955	Independent
C-3.102	"Mail Bag"	Oct. 20,	Corona Daily
		1955	Independent
C-3.103	"Legal Notice [Home	May 23,	Corona Daily
	Gardens Mine, Case No.	1957	Independent
	316]"		
C-3.104	"Legal Notice [Temescal	March 7,	Corona Daily
	Canyon Mine, Case No.	1958	Independent
	348]"		
C-3.105	"Rock Truck Complaints"	Aug. 7,	Corona Daily
		1958	Independent
C-3.106	"Memory Lane"	April 16,	Corona Daily
		1959	Independent
C-3.107	"Rock Trucks Will Continue	Oct. 10,	Corona Daily
	to Roll"	1962	Independent

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-3.108	"County Steps Pushed for	July 12,	Los Angeles Times
	Flood Control"	1964	
C-3.109	"Trucker Sues Corona firm"	April 15,	Corona Daily
		1965	Independent
C-3.110	"3M blasts 484,000 pounds	July 18,	Corona Daily
	of explosive"	1967	Independent
C-3.111	"Eagle Valley Road	Dec. 11,	Corona Daily
	approved"	1967	Independent
C-3.112	"Certificate of Individual	Sept. 5,	Corona Daily
	Doing Business Under a	1968	Independent
	Fictitious Name"		
C-3.113	"Certificate of	Sept. 19,	Corona Daily
	Discontinuance of Use	1968	Independent
	And/Or Abandonment of		
	Fictitious Name"		
C-3.114	"Corona"	Dec. 1925	The Santa Fe Magazine
	Appendix C-4: O		
C-4.1	United States v. San Jacinto	March 19,	Supreme Court of the
	Tin Co., 125 U.S. 273	1888	United States
C-4.2	L.M. Harlow and Frank M.	June 4,	Superior Court for
	Kuhry v. Henry F. Charles et	1942	County of Riverside
	al, Case No. 33195.		
C-4.3	James Kincheloe and Jakie	Jan. 20,	Superior Court for
	Kincheloe v. Leilamae Harlow,	1947	County of Riverside
0.11	Case No. 42415		27/4
C-4.4	1984 Harlow Hills Report	- 1	N/A
C-4.5	Declaration of Daniel	December	N/A
	Quinley	15, 2015	1
0.5.1	Appendix C-5: Ae		
C-5.1	RC-1-373_1931_338	1931	N/A
C-5.2	RC-1-373_1931_356	1931	N/A
C-5.3	RC-1-373_1931_357	1931	N/A
C-5.4	RC-1-373_1931_358	1931	N/A
C-5.5	1949_reGEO	1949	N/A
C-5.6	1949mosaic	1949	N/A
C-5.7	490506-3F-7	1949	N/A
C-5.8	1953_axm-1953b_6k-125	1953	N/A

Appendix C- Index of Exhibits RRM Request for Determination of Vested Rights December ___, 2021

Exhibit	Title	Date	Publisher
C-5.9	RC 14-36_1958-17	1958	N/A
C-5.10	1953_axm-1959_15_w-31	1959	N/A
C-5.11	rcfc_152	1963	N/A
C-5.12	axm-1967_4hh-100	1967	N/A
C-5.13	CF 5-24-74 #369	1974	N/A